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M E M O R A N D U M 
PROC #23-19 

 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS  

 
 CLARIFICATION NO.  2     

SENT VIA E-MAIL 
 
 

DATE: August 9, 2023 
 
TO:  POTENTIAL BIDDERS 
          
FROM: Margaret M. Maddalena, Contract Administrator 
 
RE: CONTRACT #2112 WSPS HVAC REPLACEMENT PROJECT  
  
 
 
Question #1 There are no specs on the supply and return ducts for the rooftop 

units, should we figure 2” rigid board with Venture clad? 
 
Response: The existing supply duct from the rooftop units shall be 

reused and is uninsulated. Any modification needed to the 
existing return ducts shall use rigid board. 

 
 
Question #2 In the mechanical room are we to use rigid board or wrap for the 

duct work? 
 
Response: Wrap shall be used on any ductwork in the mechanical room. 
 
 
Question #3  The breeching is PVC, can we assume no insulation. 
 
Response: The breeching is not PVC, it is metal. Refer to Drawing M105 

Key Note #9 for breeching specifications. 
 
 
 
 
cc:   Tim Eustace, Executive Director 

Maria Alliegro, P.E., LEED AP, Director of Engineering 
Paul Serillo, Director of Facilities 
Chris Clamser, Engineering Project Manager  
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